Public Administration Committee

From:

Paul Patterson -

Sent:

Thursday, 27 March 2014 6:53 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

YES to recreational shooting on public land

Dear Ms Mesiti,

As Western Australian resident and sporting shooter I am in favour of opening up carefully selected areas of public land to recreational shooters who have proven there competency to accurately shoot nominated feral animals In areas where the general public are unlikely to visit ie away from popular tracks and roads similar to the bibulmun track and munda bindi trail to avoid unnecessary disturbance of each others pass time

Sincerely,

Paul Patterson